
From: Bill Jurgelionis <b.jurgelionis@icloud.com> 

Sent: 22 October 2015 16:41 

To: Marfleet, Patrick 

Subject: Re: Flat 3, 4 Priory Road  - 2015/5123/P 

 

Dear Patrick, 

 

Thank you for your email.  

 

The proposed windows are from Velux: GPL PK08 and GIL PK34 (sloped fixed additional element). 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

 

Many thanks, 

Bill 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 22 Oct 2015, at 15:49, Marfleet, Patrick <Patrick.Marfleet@camden.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Mr Jurgelionis, 
  
With regard to the above application would it be possible for you to send me 
images or manufacturer details of the proposed roof light to be installed on 
the rear roof slope? Alternatively you could send me the product link from the 
Velux website. 
  
Kind regards, 

  
Patrick Marfleet 

Planning Officer 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London N1C 4AG 

  

Tel: 020 7974 1222 

  

Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged 

and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If 

you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from 

your computer.  


